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To whom it may concern,

Please see below a few thoughts from a concerned local.

Should the preliminary meeting be delayed until Mid-July 2022?

It appears to me that Sunnica are continually trying to adjust their
timetable. The original application was submitted over three years
ago and if by now they haven't sorted out their firm proposals they
don't appear to be a company capable of managing a project of this
enormity.

Applicants proposed timetable

The dates being given are not at all specific and who will be involved
with the consultation of the amendments being proposed?

Regards

John Dimmock




